
New Bedford Police Department
reminds resident to “Lock It
Up!”  after  spate  of  car
breaks, thefts
“***LOCK IT UP****

The New Bedford Police Department would once again like to
remind you that the single best thing you can do to prevent
vehicle theft is to keep your doors locked.

Please also be aware that since a popular post on “Tik Tok”
was shared across social media, thefts of Kias and Hyundais
are up.

• Lock your car
• Remove your valuables
• Be aware of your surroundings
• Call suspicious activity into 911

Stay Safe ☺️!”-New Bedford Police Department.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-lock-it-up-spate-car-breaks/2023/09/27
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-lock-it-up-spate-car-breaks/2023/09/27
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-lock-it-up-spate-car-breaks/2023/09/27
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-lock-it-up-spate-car-breaks/2023/09/27


New Bedford Police Department photo.


